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Dear Motorcycle Safety Stakeholders, Partners and Interested Parties: 

The passing of House Bill 13-1083: Concerning the Motorcycle Operator Safety Training 
(MOST) Program creates a Motorcycle Operator Safety Advisory Board.  
 
The Motorcycle Operator Safety Advisory Board’s legislative charge is to meet at least 
quarterly to: 
 

• RECOMMEND TRAINING METHODS TO INCREASE SAFETY REDUCE 

MOTORCYCLE CRASHES AND INJURIES; 

 

• RECOMMEND TRAINING METHODS TO INCREASE PROGRAM 

EFFECTIVENESS; 

 

• RECOMMEND IMPROVEMENTS TO THE PROGRAM AND TRAINING; 

 

• MAKE RECOMMENDATIONS ON EXPENDITURES OF FUND MONEYS. 

 

Advisory Board Members will be appointed by the Executive Director of the Colorado 
Department of Transportation. 
 
Advisory Board Members to be appointed are: 
 
Two year term positions: 
 

• TWO MEMBERS WHO REPRESENT MOST VENDORS; 

 

• ONE MEMBER WHO REPRESENTS RETAIL MOTORCYCLE DEALERS; 

 

• ONE MEMBER WHO REPRESENTS THIRD-PARTY TESTERS; 

 

• ONE MEMBER WHO REPRESENTS INSTRUCTOR TRAINING SPECIALISTS 

 
One year term positions: 
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• ONE MEMBER WHO REPRESENTS THE MOTORCYCLE RIDING 

COMMUNITY; 

 

• ONE MEMBER WHO REPRESENTS MOTORCYCLE TRAINING PROVIDERS 

NOT AFFILIATED WITH THE PROGRAM; 

 

• ONE MEMBER WHO REPRESENTS LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCIES; 

 
ONE MEMBER WHO REPRESENTS MOTORCYCLE INSURANCE PROVIDERS.  

If you represent one of entities identified as Advisory Board Members and you are 

interested in serving on the Advisory Board to meet the legislative charge, please send 

the following information to Mr. Glenn Davis at glenn.davis@state.co.us.  This 

information must be received by June 15, 2013 in order to be considered. 

• Name 

• Membership Position you desire to fill 

• Phone number(s) 

• Contact Address 

• Email address(s)  

• Qualifications for the membership position in a word document  

 

It is encouraged that this information be forwarded to other qualified membership 

candidates.  

The information will be collected for review by the Executive Director of the Colorado 

Department of Transportation for Advisory Board appointment. 

The first meeting of the Advisory Board will have the first meeting will be scheduled in 

August of 2013. 

If you have questions regarding the process please contact Glenn Davis at 303-757-

9462. 

Attached is a link to HB13-1083:  
 
http://www.leg.state.co.us/clics/clics2013a/csl.nsf/fsbillcont3/4151F3D7AF42CB918725
7AEE0057E27B?open&file=1083_enr.pdf 
 

 
Glenn Davis  
Highway Safety Manager 


